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May 9, 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians; 
 

Our first bottle drive of the year was such a success that we have decided 
to do it again!   

 
We will conduct our final bottle drive of the year on Monday, May 30th.  

Simply drop off your bottles when you drop off your cadet(s), and we will have 
volunteers and trucks ready to accept your donations. 

 
Continue saving your bottles over the summer for next year too – we will 

collect again on the following dates: 
- Monday, September 19th, 2016 
- Our first Monday back in January, 2017 
- Monday, May 29, 2017 

 
Thank you for all you do to support our youth! 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely; 
 
704 Squadron Parent’s Committee 
 


